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Weekly Newsletter 
Hello Parents, 

Well, it looks as though we will not have a Super Bowl repeat of last year. That 
certainly did not stop us from having a great week at Westbrook Park 
Elementary! This week we read all about hobbies. It was great getting to learn 
about some popular hobbies, as well as what each student enjoyed doing as a 
hobby, or would like to pursue in the future. The recipe was also a smashing 
success, although it’s hard to imagine turkey and cheese wraps not being 
popular. We were able to make it to the Upper Darby High School pool this week 
and had a great time swimming. We ended the week with a bit of inclement 
weather, as well as a delay. It’s looking like we may have more cold and stormy 
weather over the weekend, so I hope you are all safe. Let us all enjoy the 
extended weekend and take time to appreciate what Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 
signifies as we move into next week.  
 
Sincerely,  
Jason Gonzalez 
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